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Events 
 

Thursday 8th December 2022 – Christmas Jumper Day – Join us to help raise money for ‘Save The 
Children’ by wearing your favourite Christmas jumper to nursery. Please give a donation and money 
raised will go to ‘Save The Children’ charity and our onsite defibrillator fund. 

Friday 16th December 2022– Last day for term time only children to attend. 

Friday 23rd December 2022 – Last day for all remaining children (those that attend all year) we will close 
at 4pm on this day. 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 – Reopen to most children (those that attend all year). 

Monday 9th January 2023 – Reopen to all term time only children 

 

Christmas Party Dates 

Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Dinner Day  

Monday 5th  December – Baby Bees Christmas Party    

Thursday 8th December – Honey Bees Christmas Party  

Friday 16th December – Bizzy Bees Christmas Party  

 

Parents Notice 

Could I remind all parents that the weather is getting very cold 
now so please  remember a warm hat, gloves and a suitable 
coat for the garden. Please make sure your child’s items are 
labeled with their name. Thank you 
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Our new Deputy Manager Kerry has now started here with us and will be based in Bizzy Bees. Thank you 
for making Kerry feel so welcome, Kerry is looking forward to getting to know all of our families. 

Also just started at Orrell Park is Annarita, Annarita has started her apprenticeship here with us and has 
settled into our Baby Room team amazingly.  

As you might remember in our last newsletter we said goodbye to Becca from our Baby room. Becca 
however missed us so much that she has been in touch with us and has rejoined our team. 

 

Baby Bees                                                                                                         

Last month Baby Bees have been taking part in lots of different activities and 
celebrated some festivities. The children loved dressing up and went  pumpkin 
picking in the Forest School for Halloween.  

They have also enjoyed spending time outside and taking part in mud play 
activities on ‘Outdoor Learning Day’.  

Baby Bees have been making firework pictures and edible rockets to celebrate 
Bonfire Night.  

On Nursery Rhyme Week, Baby Bees took part in different themed activities based on different rhymes 
such as "I can sing a rainbow", "I'm a little teapot" and "Muffin man".  

This month Baby Bees will be taking part in lots of Christmas activities and crafts, such as making 
Christmas cards and melting snowman pictures. 

 

Honey Bees 

Last month the children created their own firework pictures, baked cookies 
and during National Nursery Rhyme Week took part in counting activities such 
as ‘5 little frogs’.  They also took park in transporting activities using Nursery 
Rhymes like 'Baa Baa Wooly Sheep’ and also made homemade pizza with the 
help of our fabulous cook Shirley!  For Children in Need the children created 
amazing spotty artwork.  
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Bizzy Bees 

During November Bizzy Bees had so much fun celebrating different 
events, for Bonfire Night the children enjoyed mark making and creating 
pictures of fireworks.  For Remembrance day the children designed 
poppies and observed a 2 minutes silence to pay their respects to the 
armed forces. 

Throughout Nursery Rhyme Week Bizzy Bees looked at different nursery 
rhymes and carried out lots of fun and exciting activities including 
sequencing, puppet shows and science experiments. One of the highlights 
from the week was the egg experiment, using  different materials to try 

and protect the egg when it was dropped (Poor Humpty Dumpty!!). 

 
Partnership with Parents 
Some of our Honey Bee children will be getting their 2 year old progress checks over the next few 
weeks, this is to coincide with your health visitors reports. If you have any concerns, please let us know. 
Morgan  (Partnership with Parents Coordinator) 
 
Children In Need  
Thankyou to everyone who took part and donated we raised £39.50.   The money raised has been sent 
to the charity which is going to make such a huge difference to those children that need it most.  The 
nation managed to raise over £35 million so a massive THANK YOU! 
 
Activity to try at home 
Why not go Autumn Hunting! 
Go for a local walk around the park or woodland area and see how many Autumn items you can find, 
such as leaves, twigs and conkers. Can you build/make anything with these items? 
Send us your pictures through eylog! 
 
Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Our website is live and 
updated regularly so please have a look at www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any 
feedback you may have. 

Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 
 
Merry Christmas From Jen and all the Team 
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